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Manager's Introduction

We are excited to share some wonderful news and events from our home. Summer
is here, and we cannot wait for plenty of sunny days and enjoyable outings. This
season brings a renewed spirit and countless opportunities for fun and connection.
Stay tuned for the exciting activities we have planned!

If you know someone who would like to receive our email newsletters/updates just
let us know, or forward them the newsletter sign up link below:

Newsletter Sign-Up 

Best wishes,

Kayleigh Chisholm
Home Manager

Soaking Up the Sunshine

As the days grew warmer, Rubislaw Park embraced every opportunity to take life
outdoors — and what a difference it made! From garden games and sensory
sessions in the sun to helping nursery children with planting projects and bug hunts,
our residents made the most of every sunny moment.

There’s something about fresh air, nature, and a little sunshine that brings out the
best in everyone. Outdoor activities offer more than just a change of scenery — they
support physical movement, boost mood and vitamin D levels, and encourage
meaningful interaction with others, including some very joyful visits from local
nursery children.

Our Zumba sessions and happy hour celebrations have been especially lively when
held outside — the extra space gives everyone room to move, dance, and feel
included. We’ve already hosted several garden parties this year, and even our own
mini Olympic games! With more good weather (hopefully!) on the way, there will be
plenty more wonderful days in the sun to come.

Whether it’s music in the courtyard, relaxing among the blooms, or sharing stories
under the open sky, these simple moments remind us that joy is often found in the
fresh air and in the company we keep.

Out and About – Making Memories

Getting out into the community is so important for wellbeing — mentally, physically,
and emotionally — and at Rubislaw Park, we’ve enjoyed some wonderful outings
recently!

Whether it’s a trip to the local Great Western Community Centre for music and
dancing, scenic drives in the countryside, or special visits to local events, our
residents have loved the opportunity to explore, connect, and experience something
new.

Many of our outings also include visits to nurseries and community venues, which
foster beautiful intergenerational moments. And of course, we always make sure
accessibility and comfort are prioritised, with staff on hand to support every step of
the way.

Each outing is more than just a change of scenery — it’s a chance to make
memories, boost mood, and feel part of something bigger.

McVitie’s Celebrates Chocolate Digestives!

What a treat — Rubislaw Park joined in the fun as McVitie’s marked 100 years of the
beloved Chocolate Digestive! We were delighted to receive biscuit care-home prize
packs and a specially designed quiz that had everyone chuckling and reminiscing.
From favourite dunking tips to classic biscuit trivia, our residents had a fantastic time
sharing stories and testing their biscuit knowledge.

The centenary celebration wasn’t just fun — it tapped into the powerful role of food
memories in wellbeing. McVitie’s has dubbed the Chocolate Digestive “the nation’s
greatest invention,” first created in 1925 . This iconic treat continues to unite
generations: it’s Britain’s favourite dunking biscuit and now celebrated with lively
campaigns, pop-ups, and nationwide events .

Our quiz and tasty prizes created joyful moments of social connection, cognitive
stimulation, and simple delight — exactly the kind of meaningful activity that
brightens life at Rubislaw. Thank you to McVitie’s for thinking of us and sharing the
celebration with our community.

Remembering 80 Years Since VE Day

In May, we marked the 80th anniversary of VE Day with a charming old-fashioned
British street party in our courtyard. Residents, staff, and visitors embraced the spirit
of the 1940s, dressing in vintage attire and enjoying live entertainment that brought
the era to life.

This celebration was especially meaningful as many of our residents either served
during the war, lived through those times, or have close memories of loved ones who
did. Honouring VE Day allows us to connect with their stories, respect their
sacrifices, and preserve these important memories for future generations.

The event supports residents’ emotional wellbeing by fostering reminiscence, social
connection, and a strong sense of community. The whole team made a wonderful
effort to recreate the atmosphere of that historic day, creating joyful moments of
remembrance and togetherness.

It was truly special to see everyone come together to celebrate resilience, hope, and
shared history.

Honouring Nurses Week at Rubislaw Park

We proudly celebrated Nurses Week, held annually from May 6th to 12th,
culminating on Florence Nightingale’s birthday. This week recognises the dedication
and compassion of nurses worldwide. In Scotland, the tradition holds special
meaning, reflecting the legacy of nursing pioneers like Rachel Lumsden, who helped
establish formal nurse training in Aberdeen in the 1870s.

To mark the occasion, we hosted a special lunch for our nursing team, presenting
each nurse with a bouquet as a token of our deep appreciation. Nurses Week is an
important time to acknowledge the vital role nurses play in delivering
compassionate, person-centred care and to support their wellbeing.

We are grateful to all our nurses at Rubislaw Park for their professionalism, warmth,
and dedication — they truly are the heart of our community.

Easter Celebrations

Rubislaw Park was bursting with colour and cheer as we celebrated with a fun-filled
Easter raffle and a classic bonnet-making contest! Residents, families, and staff all
got involved, bringing their creativity and smiles to the table.

The Easter raffle raised funds for our residents’ comfort fund, supporting extra
special activities and treats throughout the year. Meanwhile, the bonnet contest
brought out everyone’s artistic side — with feathers, flowers, and even a few
chocolate eggs making their way into some truly impressive designs!

Moments like these are about more than just celebration — they support fine motor
skills, provide sensory stimulation, and most importantly, give everyone a chance to
laugh, connect and feel part of something joyful.

It was a heartwarming day full of love, laughter, and springtime spirit.

A Special Mother’s Day Celebration

In April, we honoured the incredible women in our lives — not just mums, but
grandmothers, aunties, sisters, daughters, friends and all the mother figures who
shape our world with love and strength. Our beautiful Mother’s Day Tea Party was a
chance to celebrate them all.

The tables were dressed with floral touches, the cake stands were overflowing with
delicious homemade bakes, and soft music played in the background as residents
gathered with loved ones to enjoy the afternoon together.

More than just a social event, this gathering supported emotional wellbeing,
reminiscence, and meaningful family connection — all of which are so important to
holistic care. Our team was on hand throughout, making sure every resident felt
supported, included, and truly cherished.

It was a joy to see families reunited, stories shared, and smiles exchanged across
generations — a real testament to the love, life, and legacy our residents hold.

A Garden of Gratitude

Rubislaw Park was thrilled to be named a winner of the Dobbies Community Garden
Contest — securing a £1,000 budget to help restore our sensory garden to its former
glory after the long winter months. But the support we received went far beyond
funding.

As part of the prize, the brilliant team from Dobbies didn't just provide expert advice
on choosing the right plants — they rolled up their sleeves and got involved, helping
with planting, sharing their knowledge, and engaging warmly with our residents.
Their presence turned the project into a joyful community experience full of
conversation, connection, and fresh air.

Many of our residents joined in with planting alongside family members and
volunteers, adding their personal touch to the garden’s rebirth. The sights, scents,
and textures of the new greenery not only brighten the space but also offer important
sensory stimulation and moments of calm — especially meaningful in a dementia-
friendly setting.

With Dobbies also partnering with Alzheimer’s UK this year, the collaboration felt like
a perfect match. We are beyond grateful for their generosity, kindness, and hands-on
support. The garden is already beginning to bloom, and we can’t wait to see it
flourish in the weeks ahead.

Reminiscing Sessions

At Rubislaw Park Care Home, our reminiscing sessions offer a heartfelt opportunity
for residents to connect with their past and share treasured memories. Sometimes
led by our own wonderful activities team, and other times supported by visiting
specialists, these sessions cover a wide variety of themes — from musical memories
and football stories, to toy reminiscence and movie moments.

These diverse experiences help stimulate the mind, encourage conversation, and
evoke positive emotions in a comforting, familiar way. Many residents find joy and
comfort recalling stories from their youth, family traditions, and significant life events.

By honouring personal histories through these varied sessions, we strengthen bonds
between residents and staff and foster a caring, supportive community. These
moments help maintain identity and dignity, which are so important to overall well-
being.

We feel truly privileged to offer such meaningful experiences where memories come
alive and hearts are warmed.

Celebrating Milestones – Residents & Staff 

We believe every milestone deserves recognition — whether it’s a birthday or a well-
earned accolade. We’ve recently celebrated a number of special birthdays for our
residents. Whether family and friends were able to join in person or not, we made
sure each celebration included cake, gifts, singing, and of course, a little bit of fuss!

Alongside these cherished resident moments, we’ve also been proud to recognise
our incredible staff through our Employee of the Month award. This is our chance to
highlight those team members who go the extra mile, show unwavering dedication,
and help create the warm, supportive environment we strive for every day.

Whether it’s a resident or a team member, we’re committed to making everyone at
Rubislaw feel valued, seen, and celebrated.

https://mailchi.mp/0cfeb0e82b8f/summer-2025-quarterly-newsletter?e=2881d2a5de
https://www.rubislawpark.com/
http://eepurl.com/h_Bv1P


Pollard’s Promise

Pollard’s Promise is a respected award initiative that recognises the dedication and
resilience of care home staff and residents across the care sector—not just within
Quality Care Group (QCG) homes, but more broadly. It celebrates those who go
above and beyond to make a difference in the lives of others, shining a light on true
compassion and strength.

At Rubislaw Park Care Home, part of the Care Concern Group (CCG), we are proud
to have two wonderful nominees this year. Joan, a valued staff member with over 30
years of dedicated service, and one of our residents who has shown incredible
courage through challenging times, were both nominated in this inspiring
programme.

Both Joan and our resident were delighted to receive beautiful gifts, carefully chosen
to reflect their individual likes and personalities. Pollard’s Promise is truly special in
how personalised it is—not a one-size-fits-all approach, but a meaningful recognition
tailored to each person’s unique journey.

We are honoured to participate in Pollard’s Promise, as it recognises the heart and
soul of care – the people who make every day better for those around them.

In-House Hair Care Training

Rubislaw Park was proud to host a very special in-house hair care course,
developed and delivered by our own team to help carers feel more confident in
supporting residents’ hair and scalp health.

The sessions included guidance on scalp analysis, identifying common issues,
gentle cleansing techniques (including bed-based washing), and basic blow-drying
skills — with a strong focus on sensory awareness, comfort, and dignity at all times.

We understand that good hair care goes beyond appearances — it supports self-
esteem, mental wellbeing, and the simple joy of feeling like yourself. With that in
mind, the course also covered how to adapt techniques to meet individual needs and
how to keep residents safe when using heat tools or products.

Everyone who attended received a certificate of completion, and we’re so proud of
the engagement and enthusiasm shown by our carers. This is just the beginning —
more training days are already in the works!

Social Media

Make sure to check out the Rubislaw Park Care Home Facebook Page.
 

Don't Forget To 'Like' Us!

Leave A Review

We would be very grateful if you could spare a few minutes to write a review for us:

Carehome.co.uk Reviews

Google My Business
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